
 
Brantford Police Services Board 

Policy #96-01 
Honorariums 

Description 

It is the policy of the Brantford Police Services Board that: 

a) the Chair of the Brantford Police Services Board, elected at the inaugural Board 

meeting each year, shall be paid at the Chair’s rate of pay for a period of 12 months, 

beginning January 1st and ending December 31st of each calendar year; and 

b) all Board members receiving honorariums shall begin receiving their honorarium for the 

first full month following their appointment date, and end receiving their honorarium for 

the last full month during which their appointment concludes; and 

c) the only exceptions to the above shall be if a member resigns or is dismissed during 

their term of office, and then the honorarium shall be pro-rated, for their final cheque, to 

include the days of their first and last months of appointed service only. 

d) City of Brantford sets the rate of honorarium under City by-law and is responsible for 

review of same. 

e) Members of the Board who are members of City Council do not receive the honorarium 

directly as per direction given by City Council to divert their honorarium back to City 

budget. 
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Board Policy 

Passed / Reviewed and/or Updated 

Passed:  March 18, 1996 

Reviewed/Updated:  September 2024 


	Description
	Legislative Reference
	Passed / Reviewed and/or Updated

